
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 14, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY ON THE DESK, I’M SHARING SOME SPRING LETTER MONTH EMAILS THAT WE 

RECEIVED. 

[STEVE – OCONTO] I absolutely love WRVM there’s not one single show on there or music hour 

that I don’t learn from and grow closer to God. I’m 50 years old and I love everything from the kids 

stories to the in-depth sermons to the fun music yes even the Christmas music play that as much 

as you can. 

CHRISTMAS MUSIC WAS A HOT TOPIC THIS SPRING WITH LISTENERS GIVING THEIR INPUT. 

[DENNIS – FOND DU LAC] Hello. I have listened to WRVM for many years and continue to 

provide support for your efforts as I think that you are providing a valuable service to the Lord. I 

like your teaching programs that you put on during the day as well as the evening.  Since I have 

retired I have been able to listen to you during the day as well as at times in the evenings. I think 

that you have a very good weekend program and especially enjoy listening to Prophecy Today on 

Saturday with updates on happenings in the holy land and the lands around it.  There is much 

happening in that area that you don't hear about on most other media. Moody Church on 

Sundays along with Songs of the Night are also favorites that have taught me a lot over the 

years. And last but not least I enjoy your format of Christian music that you provide. 

[RAY & CONNIE] Hello WRVM:   Thank you for your exceptional Christian radio station.  We 

have it tuned in in our house and in our vehicle.  All night we have it turned on and enjoy the 

music to fill our hearts and minds when we are awake.  It accompanies our prayers.  All your 

programs are inspiring.  Connie has been listening to Insight for Living with Chuck Swindoll for 

decades, Ray enjoys Alistair Begg's Truth for Life.  We both enjoy Janet Parshall because she 

and Craig are factual, but they do not weaken God's Word or override those facts with strong 

opinions. We pray for you and your staff and still miss Rich Frischkorn.  However, we enjoy all the 

announcers and their messages that enhance the songs and programs. God's blessings on all of 

you, 

IF YOU MISSED WRITING FOR SPRING LETTER MONTH, WE WOULD STILL LIKE TO HEAR 

YOUR INPUT REGARDING OUR PROGRAMMING. 

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING AND FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


